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From: Save the Stan <savethestan@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 11:06 AM
To: Howard, Tom@Waterboards; Marcus, Felicia@Waterboards; Dadamo, 

Dorene@Waterboards; Moore, Steven@Waterboards; Doduc, Tam@Waterboards; 
WateBoardsPublicAffairs, OPA@Waterboards; Spivy-Weber, Frances@Waterboards

Subject: Don't be irresponsible

State water board, 
 
Increasing unimpaired flows on the Stanislaus River is an irresponsible thing to do in a drought. 
 
Chris Smith 
Modesto 


